
CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Patrick Thomas, Director of Public Works / City Engineer 

 

DATE: May 9, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Recycled Water Agreement with Rancho California Water District for 

Recycled Water Service for the Ynez Road and Date Street Landscaped Medians 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:   Stacy Fox, Maintenance Superintendent 

    Julie Tarrant, Principal Management Analyst 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve the recycled water agreement with 

Rancho California Water District for recycled water service for the Ynez Road and Date Street 

landscaped medians.   

 

BACKGROUND:  To provide recycled water to the City (USER), the Rancho 

California Water District (DISTRICT) requires that the USER enter into an agreement, and to 

assume all responsiblities for the use of recycled water delivered pursuant to this agreement, and 

in accordance with all provisions, terms, and conditions as outlined in the agreement.   

 

By entering into this agreement the City will be establishing the means to use recycled water to 

irrigate the landscaped areas within the Ynez Road and Date Street roadway medians, per Exhibit 

A of the agreement.   

  

FISCAL IMPACT:  There is no fiscal impact for the approval of the Recycled Water 

Agreement with Rancho California Water District. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Agreement 

   


